
 

  ORDINANCE 10-19 
On February 5, 2019, the City of Delray Beach adopted Ordinance 10-19, 
prohibiting the distribution of single-use plastic straws. From February 6, 2019 
to December 31, 2019 food and beverage service establishments may only 
distribute plastic straws to patrons that specifically request them. By January 
1, 2020 food and beverage establishments are prohibited from distributing 
plastic straws and must provide a sustainable alternative.  
 

Exemptions: 

Plastic straws may still be distributed in case of a customer with a 
medical or physical condition for which non-plastic straws would be 
unsuitable. Single-use plastic straws can be distributed for use on private 
property used as a residence, by the School Board of Palm Beach County, 
by a hospital or residential medical facility, such as a nursing home or 
assisted living, by beverages prepared and packaged outside the City, 
provided such beverage is not altered, packaged, or repackaged within 
the City, by supermarkets, convenience retailers, and restaurant 
suppliers. 



  

“Skip the Straw” Resources for Businesses 
A “Skip the Straw” Starter Kit is available for businesses to use as a resource to make the switch 
from plastic to paper straws a stress-free action. This starter kit will be mailed or emailed to 
businesses that ask for more information and will also be available for download on the City 
website for the Office of Sustainability. The starter kit includes table tents, facts sheets and more 
information that is useful for employees and for patrons. 
 


